









Mellers Primary School

Head Teacher: Amanda Dawson
Norton Street, Radford, Nottingham NG7 3HJ
Telephone: School: (0115) 915 1796
E-mail:headteacher@mellers.nottingham.sch.uk
Website: mellersprimary.co.uk

NEWSLETTER 15 Spring Term '20

Thursday 9th January 2020

Website

Remember our new website has launched and we have all key information on there. This is a great way to keep up to date with everything that is going on in school.

Back to Basics

This term, we're focusing again on our expectations across the school community. Throughout school, we are tightening up on behaviour, uniform, manners, school rules etc. Please make sure that your child comes to school in the correct uniform every day:

- White polo shirt, school jumper or cardigan, black/grey trousers and black shoes
- and has the right PE kit every week:
 - White t shirt and black/grey/blue joggers or shorts with trainers

Don't forget that years 3,4,5 and 6 all have a policy of wearing indoor shoes (slippers, sliders etc) when inside, so we need all our key stage two pupils to make sure they keep a pair of indoor shoes at school.

I am grateful to all our parents for your continued support of us in having high expectations of your children's behaviour in school, and for the contract that you all signed when your children started at Mellers, promising to support us in this. It makes a huge difference when we have your support!

Happy New Year, let's make sure that 2020 is our best year ever!

Amanda Dawson Headteacher

Number of Lates

This week so far **85** children have been late for school. This is a great improvement but still extremely high. Please arrive at school on time. This is having a huge effect on your child's attendance and learning outcomes.

Classroom doors open at **8.40am** and learning begins at **8.45am prompt**. It is your responsibility to ensure your child attends on time every day. Please help support us to give your child the best start in their education by **getting to school on time!**

Milk Payments

If your child would like milk this term please pay cash at the school office. The amount for the term is £11.10.



Reading Challenge

A book prize will be awarded to all children who completed the reading challenge.

Well done to Eman Ayub and Safoorah Maroof who are the winners of the book bundles. Congratulations!

Parent Anti-bullying Workshop

On Monday 20th January, Kidscape are delivering a parent anti-bullying workshop within school at 1;30pm. The workshop will deliver information around types and signs of bullying. If you are interested, all you have to do is turn up on the day! We hope to see you there!